
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Key Stage Two Parent Planner: Summer 2 Week 1 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

This term our theme is:  Super Structures 
This week we will be: 

English This week we will be completing an assessed piece of writing.  

We will be researching and note taking and then organising our 

notes into a plan for writing. It will be a chance for the 

children to show off their fantastic writing skills! 

Mathematics In maths this week we will be fine tuning our measuring skills, 

collecting data and presenting our work into bar charts.  We 

will also learn about perimeter and apply our measuring skills 

to calculate the perimeters of shapes.  We will finish the week 

looking at time. The children will focus on telling the time to 

the nearest minute so please help the children to practise this at 

home. 

Topic We will be making some preparations for our visit to the Wind 

Turbine next week.  We will look at how a wind turbine works 

and begin to think about how we could build a model working 

turbine using basic materials we find at home.  If you have 

any boxes, tubes or other materials that might be useful, 

please bring them in! 

 

Welcome back!  We can’t believe that it is the final term of Year 3!   

As ever we are busy from the off!  We have a couple of trips coming up next week.  On Monday 

12th June we will be taking some of the Year 3 pupils to a rounders match at Cranford House.  

Further information will be sent out this week so please look out for the Parentmail. 

The children will also be visiting the Wind Turbine next Tuesday (13th).  We will be catching the 

bus so again, please look out for the Parentmail regarding bus fare costs and payment. 

The whole school will be holding their own election on Thursday, voting for either a non-school 

uniform day or an afternoon to choose an activity in a different classroom. All children will have 

the chance to cast their vote and we look forward to hearing the result! 

Lastly. please remember to bring recorders on Wednesday!   

Best wishes,  

Mrs Sanigar and Mrs Wells 


